
 

 

 

Second Annual Angele Ekert Thanksgiving Food Drive 
It is that time of year again. The Social Service Association of Ridgewood and Vicinity 
will be collecting Thanksgiving Day Food items for our friends and neighbors needing 
some assistance.  

We will only be collecting shelf stable Thanksgiving Day items and Stop and Shop or 
ShopRite gift cards. We hope to hold smaller food drives this winter to stock the pantry 
shelves.   

Each Ridgewood school will be assigned to collect only a few items.  

RIDGE WILL BE COLLECTING: 

• BROTH 
• CORN & PEAS 
• MASHED POTATO MIX 
• CANNED PUMPKIN 

Please send UNEXPIRED items to school with your child any day between 
Monday, November 7th and Friday, November 18th.  

On November 18th, a member of SSA will pick up unexpired, pre-sorted boxed or 
bagged items from each school. Our Thanksgiving Day drive will end on Friday, 
November 18th.  

 

Thanking all the families for their generosity.  

Wishing you and yours a happy and safe Thanksgiving. 
 



 
 


